From: jvrkeywest@gmail.com

Sent: Monday, April 12, 2010 10:33 AM

To: secretary < secretary @CFTC.gov>

Subject: Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits

Jedde Regante 1612 United Street Key West, FL 33040-3522

April 12, 2010

CFTC Comments

Dear CFTC Comments:

I support the CFTC's Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits. We MUST have stability in the markets and disallow speculation in trading on basic commodities that have an immediate and lasting effect on the ability of so many people to maintain their standard of living. Gambling is legal and is available in casino's world-wide; let speculators go there for their thrills.

Sincerely,

Jedde Regante 3052962928